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April 17, 2009 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
On Monday, April 20th, the County will start its 2009 Annual Asphalt Resurfacing Program.  The 2009 
Resurfacing Program will place a new wearing surface on the following County Highways: 
 

• Kirk Road from Wind Energy Drive to Wilson Street 
• Fabyan Parkway from Main Street to Viking Drive 
• Randall Road from US Route 20 to IL Route 72 
• Russell Road from Plank Road to Verona Drive 

 
Work will begin on Kirk Road and is expected to last for approximately 5 weeks.  After work on Kirk Road is 
complete the Contractor will proceed to the next route which currently is Fabyan Parkway. 
 
Please expect delays and exercise caution while traveling through the work zone. 
 
Questions or concerns may be directed to John Guddendorf at (630) 816-9671. 
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